AUGUST 26, 2025

- Just a reminder to all students and staff that tomorrow, Wednesday, is Picture Day! Students will be photographed during their P.E. class, and staff may stop down before school or during their plan or lunch period.
- Attention all 8th graders: we will have an informational meeting for all 8th graders who are interested in running for student council exec board on Thursday morning at 7:15 a.m. If you would like to learn more about the positions, come to our meeting! For more information, see Mrs. Trannon in room 236.
- The deadline is fast approaching to try out for our First Lego League teams...This year's theme:
 "Unearthed"—all about archaeology! Students will learn to code, build a LEGO robot, and solve challenges both on and off the playing field.

 Spots are limited, so you'll need to fill out an application and join us for a day of tryouts this date will be announced soon. Come see Mrs. Krzak or Ms. Rash for more details!
- The first meeting of the year of the Wildcat Pride Club will be tomorrow morning at 7:30 a.m. in room 223. Our club provides a safe space for Gay, lesbian, bisexual, transgender and questioning students, as well as their friends and allies. New members are always welcome. This club is open to 6th, 7th and 8th graders.